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Hi to you all,

Here we are just heading into winter weather and the shortest day is nearly upon us
(22June). What a great summer and autumn we have had.

EVENTS

MID WINTER XMAS LUNCHEON

Margaret Howatt has very kindly offered her home again for this occasion.

DATE: Sunday 16 June
TIME: 12.30 pm

Everyone to bring a christmassy plate of food please. We have put a list out on the
table in the middle of the room for you to put your name on and tick whether you are
bringing a savoury or sweet plate.

For those that would like to car pool please meet at the bridge car park at 12.15 pm.

CHARITY TOURNAMENT

DATE: Sunday 30 June
TIME: 1.00 pm
ENTRY: $15.00

This year all funds will be going directly to the Orewa St John's branch.

Trading Table
Please bring in any items you would like to sell from now on.

Silent Auction
Vouchers and items are been sourced from our local retailers and restaurantsicafes
for you to bid on, so start saving your pennies! The bidding sheets will be out early
June.

AT THE END OF PLAY
As a friendly reminder to some (most of you are very good), could you please leave
your table in the following way.

. Chairs inl
o Bidding boards neatly placed in the middle of the table
. One green stool to the right of North player
. One white stool to the left of South player
. Return any other stools to where you got them from
o Table cloth neatly folded on the back of South chair

A MIND BOOSTER
To be sure you have a "full deck" later in life, play bridge and enjoy.


